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JOHNSON PROPERTY GROUP

Creating living communities

14 September 2009

The Director General

Department of Planning

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

ATTENTION: EMMA HITCHENS

Dear Ms Hitchens,

RE: MP 07_0147 — North Cooranbong Concept Plan Approval — Additional Modification Request
Following recent discussions between Department of Planning, Clayton Utz and JPG, | write to seek a
modification to the North Cooranbong Concept Plan approval to insert a new clause relating to the application of
the State Voluntary Planning Agreement.

Should you require further information, feel free to contact me on 0438 800 092.
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Bryan Garland
Senior Development Manager
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